
 

February 21st, 2025 

 

”This letter is to thank Bill Macher and his crew for the outstanding job they did on our Juvenile 

Jail remodel.  Bill Macher went above and beyond to make sure we were completely satisfied 

and continues to support any issues we have ongoing.  As you are aware the many issues 

Southern Folger created for us, Bill was able to successfully overcome these issues to my 

satisfaction.  Bill also stayed to work with SAS our access control contractor, to work through the 

electronics issues the three of us had to solve together.  

 

I personally gave the warden for the Lake County Jail and a few of this team a tour of the work 

that Bill and his team completed and they liked what they saw.  

 

I would be more than happy to serve as a reference for Pauly Jail.” 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ron Zochalski, MBA 

Chief Operations Officer 

Lake County Juvenile 

219-648-6083 


